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September Birthdays 

 

We would like to wish a 
Happy Birthday to: 

Aiden Wenger      5th 
 
Brittany McCutchen      9th 
 

Gage Stuttgen     13th 

 

Brianna Hilton     16th 

 

Summer Berg     22nd  

 

MaryLou Knepper     27th 
 

Michael Knepper     30th 

 
Fall Checklist 
* Check your heat tapes. 
* Have your furnace inspected and  
   cleaned. 
* Check your smoke detectors. 
* Check your skirting for gaps. 
 
In October we will be scheduling an 
inspection day with Gene Van Riper 
of Quality Mobile Home Care.  I 
will have a sign-up sheet in the 
office.  Please give me a call or stop 
by if you want your name on the list.  
Watch next month’s newsletter for 
rates, date, and times. 

 

 
Thank you very much for all your 
prayers and well-wishes.  Paul’s 
surgery went perfect, and he will be 
back to his old self before the snow 
flies.  Doctor’s orders are to take it 
easy for about 6 weeks.  Hmmm.  I 
can already tell it’s going to be hard 
to keep him in line for that long. 

 

   

We would like to welcome: 

� Dianne and Gerrit Van Eijl to 

12089 Evergreen Drive. 

Village Brush Site  
Please take your sticks and yard 
waste to the Village brush site 
located below Mrs. Sippy’s on 
Fremont Street.  They are just 
before the tracks on the left as you 
go down the hill.  As always, we 
will pick up your pine needles 
when raking begins this fall.  
10Mbps.    

 

 
 

Its’ a girl!   
Welcome Madeline Knepper 

8/18/13 
 

Congratulations to parents Ryan 
and Yia, and siblings Michael and 
MaryLou!  
 

Trash pick-up 
With Paul’s recent surgery, we have 
been walking around Pinewood 
several times a day.  I am 
thoroughly disgusted with the 
cigarette smokers who use the world 
as their ashtray!  Just when I think 
every butt has been picked up…more 
appear.  If this message doesn’t sink 
in soon, I will be pulling video off of 
security cameras and asking the 
Village Police Department issue 
littering tickets to the offenders. 
 

Annual Village-Wide 
Rummage Sale 

 

Saturday, 
September 21st  

 

If you want your name and address to 
be included on the Village-Wide 
map, please call Jessi Haney by 
September 14th, 534-5083. 
 


